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YU Assessment Tip of the Month!
 July 2017


Please share with your faculty: 
Changing the Way We Talk About Assessment

Engaging in a continuous, systematic, and well-documented student learning assessment process is now a requirement for accreditation throughout higher education.   Unfortunately, there can be a lot of misconceptions around assessment, and it is important these misconceptions are dispelled in order for assessment to be successful.  One way of doing so, is changing how we talk about assessment. Semantics play a powerful role in the way concepts, such as assessment, are viewed.   Instead of using words with negative connotations to describe assessment, such as “evaluating,” “testing,” and “judging,” positive language such as “informing,” “reflecting,” and “empowering” can help change mindsets around assessment, and the benefits of engaging in it.


Check Out:  Here is a link to a recent article I wrote on this subject called “Rebranding Student Learning Assessment” which appeared in the May 2017 issue of  Faculty Focus, an online publication that focuses on teaching and learning strategies in higher education

Please share examples of how your program likes to talk about assessment and I will feature those examples on YU’s Learning Assessment Website.

IMPORTANT REMINDER:  Thank you to all of you who have submitted your Spring 2017 assessment reports.  If you still have not yet submitted your report, please do so ASAP.  Also, please feel free to contact me if you would like to discuss any aspect of your Fall 2017 assessment plans. 
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